
St James C of E Primary Academy School Council 
 

Our School Council is made up of pupils from Year 1 to Year 6 (2 from each year 

group.) We meet regularly to look at different ways to help our school and the 

environment in general.   

 

Things we have addressed this year so far: - 

 

 We understand that single use plastic is a serious danger to our planet 

and the creatures that live on it. 

 

So we looked at how we could recycle it.  We made Christmas decorations 

that can be used over and over for years to come. Did you see the 

pictures on the newsletter? The decorations were sold at the Christmas 

Fair for 50p each and raised £18 pounds. This money will buy new books 

for our library reorganisation. 

 

 We have placed a suggestion boxes in every classroom to allow all children 

to share their ideas. These are some of the suggestions that came from 

each class. 

 

To improve the reading areas in school with books from authors such as 

David Walliams.  

To have more visits outside school.  

To have more anti-bullying weeks. 

To have recycling bins around school. 

To have more clubs such as football, dancing. 

To have more playtime and fresh air. 

 

Next term we are planning to make plant containers out of single use plastic. 

 

If anyone has any other ideas on how we can recycle single use plastic, please 

let any of the council members know, or pop your idea in the class suggestion 

box. 
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